
Report to the Community 

As this report is being prepared, work on the HVAC and roof replacement projects is almost completed.  
As refurbishment continues, the building is being repainted.  As we look forward to providing a warm 
and welcoming environment for everyone, the Board of Trustees continues to work on plans to expand 
the building and to modernize the library to provide additional spaces for programs. 
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